
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 8/21/2013 3:37:11 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: PG&E's GT&S Application 

Hi Laura, 

Hope you are having an enjoyable summer. I'm writing to inquire the latest update regarding 
the timing of PG&E filing its Gas Transmission and Storage - Gas Accord VI application. If 
you can provide an approximate time frame that PG&E currently plans to make its filing, it will 
assist in our future planning, etc. 

We have a new gas section supervisor - Nathaniel (Nat) Skinner. 

Thanks, 

Mark 

SB GT&S 0258811 


